
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
5th November 2019 

 

Ms. Louise O’Reilly, TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare St. 

Dublin 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RE: PQ Ref 45334/19 

 

 

Dear Deputy O’Reilly 

 

I write in response to the above reference parliamentary question. Tallaght University Hospital has two MRI’s. The 

Hospital is currently replacing one of its MRI scanners. This scanner was installed in the Hospital in 2001 and was 

due for replacement. 

 

The Hospital is working closely with another hospital in Dublin Midland hospital Group and a private provider to 

mitigate against the loss of any activity during the replacement. We hope to have two scanners operational by mid- 

January 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ospidéal na hOllscoile, Tamhlacht 
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Tallaght University Hospital is a registered 
business name of ‘The Adelaide and Meath 
Hospital, Dublin Incorporating The National 
Children’s Hospital’. 
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